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Police Involved Shooting 

***UPDATE*** 

Reference MA#47-2018 

The investigation into the police involved shooting which occurred on Wednesday, July 25, 2018, at 3206 

Lewis Road, continues.   

The officers involved are identified as: 

 Officer Michael Neal is a 16 year veteran of the Columbus Division of Police and is assigned to 1st shift 

patrol.   

 Officer Matthew Deerwester is a 13 year veteran of the Columbus Division of Police and is assigned to 

1st shift patrol  
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